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28/11/2019

Ms Mark Desylva
Schools Development Manager
Catholic Education Office Diocese of Parramatta
12 Victoria Road
Parramatta NSW 2150

Dear Ms Desylva

Santa Sophia Catholic College (New School) (SSD-9772)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the state significant development application for Santa Sophia Catholic College (New
School) (SSD-9772). After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide
additional information.

It is requested that you submit an assessment of the proposed child care centre against the
requirements of Part 3 of the State Environmental Planning Policy (Educational Establishments and
Child Care Facilities) 2017 and the Child Care Planning Guideline (August 2017).

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Thursday 19 December 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested
information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe
detailing the provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Maslen, who can be contacted on 8275 1317 or
jason.maslen@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jason Maslen
Team Leader, School Infrastructure Assessments
Social & Infrastructure Assessments
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